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October 17, 2014

22nd Annual NLRB Region 7 Bernard Gottfried
Memorial Labor Law Symposium - 'Harassment,
Bullying And Section 7 Rights Under The NLRA'

On Oct. 17, Keith Brodie of the Grand Rapids office spoke at the 22nd
Annual Bernard Gottfried Memorial Labor Law Symposium. The Gottfried
Symposium is hosted by NLRB Region 7 in conjunction with the State Bar of
Michigan and Wayne State Law School and brings together labor
practitioners from the NLRB, management and organized labor. Each year
the regional director and the regional attorney asks certain labor practitioners
to present at the Symposium on evolving labor law topics. Keith's topic for
this year's symposium was "Harassment, Bullying and Section 7 Rights."
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